
The Kleptz Early Learning Center will be
participating in National School Breakfast Week
from March 4-8. School breakfast is a benefit to
parents and their children. It's a great value,
meets nutrition standards, and saves parents
time and energy. Also, studies show that
students who eat school breakfast reach higher
levels of achievement and performance in the
classroom. Students who participate will have
the opportunity to win prizes. The student's
name will be entered into a raffle for every
breakfast received that week. The Elementary
buildings will be raffling 3 Nintendo Switches,
Earbuds, Fitbit, and more.

KLEPTZ NEWS 
March 2024

Upcoming Dates:

Important Links:
National School Breakfast

Week March 4-8  

March 1st-Report Cards 
March 4th-PTO Meeting-6:00 Cafe
March 4th-8th-Read Across America
Spirit Week
March 11th-Preschool Registration Begins
March 15th-2 hr late start
March 25-29-Spring Break 

April 1st Online Kindergarten
Registration Begins
April 15th-PTO Meeting-6:00 Cafe
Apri 8th -No School

May 2 & 3-Spring﻿ FastBridge Testing by
appointment
May 6th-PTO Meeting-6:00 Cafe
May 10th-2hr late start
May 16th-Last Day for Preschool 
May 23rd-Last Student Day

Northmont's Website

Pay School Fees & Add Lunch Money

2023-2024 School Calendar 

Final Forms

https://www.northmontschools.com/
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/
https://www.northmontschools.com/userfiles/3/my%20files/2023-2024%20calendar%20approved%20on%208.8.22.pdf?id=12885
https://www.northmontschools.com/userfiles/3/my%20files/2023-2024%20calendar%20approved%20on%208.8.22.pdf?id=12885
https://northmont-oh.finalforms.com/


PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION

We are pleased to announce that on Monday, March 11th, 2024, the
Northmont Preschool will begin new student registration for the 2024-
2025 school year for typically developing children who are residents of
the Northmont City Schools District. Priority placements will be given to
children who are 4 years old on or before August 1st. If spots remain,
three year old students will be accepted. All children must be toilet
trained, have well-developed language skills, and acceptable social
skills to enroll as a typical peer role model in the preschool for the
2024-2025 school year. Letters will be mailed by April 3rd to notify you
of acceptance to the program or placement on the waiting list. Children
who are five years old on or before August 1st are eligible to enroll in
kindergarten.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Do you have a child who will be 5 by August 1st? If so, they
are eligible for kindergarten next year. Kindergarten

Registration for the 2024-25 school year will begin on
Monday, April 1st. Please visit the Northmont Schools
website and click the Kindergarten Enrollment tab.



(L to R)  2nd Shift Custodian Mr. Osswald, 2nd Shift Custodian Ms. Goodwin,
1st Shift Custodian: Mr. Howard.

We are lucky to have a wonderful, hard-working custodial staff!  
They always keep the building clean and ready for students! 

CUSTODIAL STAFF 

(L to R) Head Custodian: Mrs. Hildebrand, 3rd Shift Custodian: Mr. Beasley, 



Debbie DeSonie & Aide Misty Donohoo
Cheryl Blankenship & Aide Erica Lewis
Paula Goepferich & Aide Paula Parsons
Darla Henderson & Aide Monica Battle

Shuttle Drivers 
NW - Jennifer Beck & Ginger Kooser

NM - Patty Vranesic & Jennifer Kidwell
EH - Kathy Weherley & Sandy Coffee

UN - Bridget Winchester, Barry Smith & Mark Bowser

Bus Drivers and bus assistants 

Our drivers and assistants get our children to and from school safely 

Bus 30 Bo Gentry & Aide  

Linda Hoover
Bus 35 Sue Kennedy &

Aide Lisa Spitler

Bus 41 Cindy Frazier & Aide

Kellie Prater
Bus 7 Dan Martz &

Aide Keri Covert

Bus 38-Heidi Roe Sub

Driver Vanessa Bailey &

Bus Aide Stephanie

Zellers

Bus 37 Jenny Glick & Aide

Gina Reser

Bus 52 Barry Hawkins & Aide

Sophie Reser

Bus 28 Brandon Combs &

Aide Cheryl Bruce

Bus 14 George McCarthy &

Aide Denise Quinn


